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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to extend to you a warm invitation to attend the All Saints Catholic High 
School Open Evening on Tuesday 19 September.  There will be two sessions running 
4:30-5:30pm and 5:30-6:30pm.  There is no need to book, just choose the session 
which is most convenient.  
 
During the Open Evening, there will be three opportunities to attend the Headteacher’s 
presentation.  Please choose one of the following times: 4:30, 5:00 or 5:30pm.  You 
will also be able to tour the school and visit a range of departments.  This will give you 
the chance to speak with teachers and students about life at All Saints.   
 
Our Open Event is always a very well attended event. We aim to manage some 
parking on site but please be aware that parking in the area is very limited. Please 
use the Sports Hall entrance on Norfolk Park Road if you wish to park on site. 
 
If you would rather view what All Saints has to offer virtually, then please visit the Year 
6 into Year 7 page of our school website. A copy of the school prospectus, admission 
information, a virtual tour of the school and a range of informative videos are available 
to view.  
 
I hope that you will be able to attend our Open Evening and look forward to meeting 
you in the future. 
 
Yours sincerely        

 
 

 
 

S P Pender  
Headteacher                               
   


